
Chappel and Wakes Colne 

OPEN GARDENS 
is returning this year  

on 

Sunday 12th June 2022 
 

but we cannot do it without you !! 
 
 

It would be great to have a variety of sizes and styles of 
gardens participating: 

formal, informal, flowers, vegetables, children’s play 
areas, interesting views and unusual features alike. 

 
If you would like to join in and open your garden for this 

popular event, please let us know.  
 
 

PLEASE contact me, Denise Stocker in either of the following 
ways to register your interest or just to find out more.  

REMEMBER: We cannot do it without you ! ☺ 

 
 

07967 000280  
denise.stocker@woodbre.co.uk 

 
Chappel and Wakes Colne OPEN GARDENS 2022 team. 

All profits go to maintenance fund for Chappel and Wakes Colne Churches. 
 

mailto:denise.stocker@woodbre.co.uk

